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29 November 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We are very excited to be able to offer students in Year 8 the opportunity to visit Paris, France 

as part of our College Enrichment Week in July 2019.  

 

The trip involves staying a stone’s throw from Disneyland Paris at the Disney B & B Hotel and 

includes visits to the centre of Paris, Tour Montparnasse, the Palace of Versailles, Parc Asterix 

and of course the Disneyland Park.   

 

The cost of the 4-day trip will be approximately £485 per student and is based on 40 students 

travelling.  This is inclusive of group passport, insurance and activities.  It will also cover the cost 

of the accommodation and all meals in France including dinner in a Paris restaurant.  Travel 

sickness medication for the journey is also included.  

 

The price does not include meals en route and students would require a little spending money 

for their own purchases if they wish.  We will travel by coach and ferry, leaving early on 

Monday, 1 July and returning early on Friday, 5 July. 

 

If you would like your child to participate in the trip, please register your interest on ParentPay 

by 6 December 2018.  The trip will be very popular so adhering to the deadline is essential in 

order to avoid disappointment!  We can take a maximum of 40 students and, in the likely case 

of over-subscription, names will be drawn from a hat to ensure the fair allocation of places.  

 

Once the deadline has passed and draw taken place if required, a letter will be sent 

requesting £80 deposit.  In the case of your son/daughter not being successful in getting a 

place on the trip, he/she will be placed on a reserve list.  

 

Should you require more information at this stage, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

  

 

 

Jenni Bindon  

Lead Practitioner MFL 


